
March Mission Board Meeting  

will be held 

Monday, March 9th 

New Hope Baptist Church 

Meal to be served 6:00 p.m. 

 

Mission Board will not meet 

Monday, March 2nd 

Due to the West Kentucky 

 

“Remember, Repent & Redo” 
 

“Remember therefore from whence thou art 
fallen, and repent, and do the first 

works;” (Rev. 2:4) 

 Jesus gave this charge to the church of 
Ephesus who had “left its FIRST Love.” March 
is the time of year that many people begin 
thinking about “spring cleaning”, and a new 
fresh start. Winter is in our rear-view mirror 
and summer is just ahead. Flowers are in that 
pre-blooming pose, and a glimpse of green can 
be found on the trees. Actually, spring is my 
favorite time of the year. I love seeing, and 
feeling the sun for a change from the often 
cloudy, gloomy winter days. (Although, this 
winter was pretty mild.)  

Spring also gives us something else that 
many around here think of… “Planting sea-
son.” You can’t have a harvest in the fall, if no 
planting is done in the spring. This brings me 
back to my “main” point for this addition of 
our newsletter. Farmers don’t have a harvest 
season without a planting season and churches 
don’t work without workers. I would like to 
encourage our churches in Little River Baptist 
Association to think of March as “Outreach 
Awareness Month.” 

When Jesus told the church of Ephesus 
that the way to turn around a faltering love was 
to remember, repent and redo. He was bringing 
the church back to the basics; love in action. 
Jesus told another man who had inquired as to 
the “Greatest” commandment; Jesus said, 
“Love God with all your heart, soul and mind, 
and love your neighbor as yourself.” Love can 
be shown in no better way than to be concerned 
about where someone a neighbor or friend 
spends eternity; Heaven or Hell. 

Let’s join our forces together to reach Trigg 
County for Christ. 

 

In Christ service, 

Bro. Bobby 
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2020 Western Kentucky  
Evangelism Conference 

March 2, 2020– Southside Baptist 
Church– Princeton, KY 

 
Sessions Begin at 9:00 a.m.,  

1:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
 

Dr. Richard 
Land 

Dr. Fred 
Luter 

Dr. Chuck 
Kelley 

Dr. Roger 
Spradlin 

Bro. Dane 
Hodges 



FINANCIAL REPORT FOR  FEBRUARY 

Church Regular Special 

Bethany 120.00  

Blue Spring 1,617.81  

Buffalo 0  

Cadiz 2,100.86  

Canton 1,056.08 250.00 

Cerulean 403.00  

Delmont 186.62  

Donaldson Creek 712.20  

East Cadiz 607.62  

Hurricane 400.00  

Liberty Point 565.66  

Locust Grove 655.00  

Maple Grove 400.00  

New Hope 311.96 150.00 

New Jerusalem 0  

New Light 0  

Oak Grove 203.04  

Ponderosa 417.16  

Rock Front 200.00  

Rocky Ridge 308.00  

South Union 274.55  

Wallonia 400.00 300.00 

Misc. Income 1,000.00 975.00 

Total 11,939.56 1,675.00 

  13,614.56 

Interest NOW Acc. 5.05  

Deaf Ministry 250.00 

Mission Project 1,425.00 

  

  

Subtotals                                         11,944.61 1,675.00 

Total income $13,619.61 

Monthly expense $14,689.52 
  
Regular Fund  
Beginning Balance $32,246.68 
Interest Received 5.05 
Gifts 11,986.13 
Trans– Contingency Fund (100.00) 
Trans– OMC  
Trans– Building Maintenance Fund (100.00) 
Trans– Associational Mission Project  
Expense Checks Written (12,566.42) 
Ending Balance $31,471.44 
Treasurer:  Louise Fuller 2/25/20  
  

Calendar 

Of 

Events 

West KY  

Evangelism Conference 

Monday, March 2, 9 a.m. 

Southside BC 

 

Disaster Relief Training 

3/7/20 

FBC, Paducah 

 

Daylight Savings Begins 

2/8/20 

 

Revival Services 

March 8-11 

Blue Spring BC 

(Bro. Todd Gray) 

 

Mission Board Meeting 

3/9/20, Meal 6:00 p.m. 

New Hope BC 

 

Choir Practice 

3/16, 6:00 p.m. 

 

REACH Evangelism Conf. 

March 16-17 

Walnut St. BC, Louisville 

 

Revival Services 

March 22-25 

Locust Grove BC 

(Bro. Todd Gray) 

 

Revival Services 

March 29-30 

Maple Grove BC 

(Bro. Todd Gray) 

 

Revival Services 

March 29-April 1 

Buffalo Lick BC 

 

 

Mary Evelyn Fredenburg 

The Little River Mission 
Board recently voted in our 
meeting held, February 3rd, 
at Hurricane BC, to rename 
our Associational Mission 
Fund to the “Mev Freden-
burg Mission Fund/ Mis-
sion Offering.”  Mev, as 
most know her by, served 
as a Southern Baptist Mis-
sionary nurse in Nigeria for 
38 years.  Following her 
retirement in 1988, Mev 
moved to Cadiz, and man-
aged, “The Shepherd’s 
Shop,” a Christian 
bookstore, for a number of 
years.  We are pleased to 
announce that our mission 
fund will continue in her 
honor.   

 

 

The Way Christian 
Youth Center  

has graciously 
made their facility available 

for walking  

Tuesdays & Thursdays  

9-11 a.m. 


